
 

      November, 2012 Newsletter 

     October was a busy month as we explored the many aspects of Autumn. 
We have put away our black bats and cats, said goodbye ‘til next year to our 
ghost and goblins and opened our doors to pilgrims, Indians and turkeys as 
we prepare for our Thanksgiving celebrations.   

      Parens we would like to inform you that the Fall festival has been 
cancelled refund on tickets will be available. Please check at the front desk 
for more information.  We are hoping you all have a great holiday season.   

                                        Gobble, Gobble!  

      Parents you can also read this newsletter online at 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy!   

      Thank you, 

      Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

            “November Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Families” 

Our Letters for November are: 

“D,L.M,O,P” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for November… 

“1,9,10” 

“Triangle & Heart” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Brown & Purple” 
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     “November, 2012” 
 
Can Food Drive… 
 Nov.5-14, 2012 
 
Parents Night Out… 
 Nov. 9, 2012/ 
           6:30-10:00pm. 
 
Thanksgiving feast for the 
children… 
 Nov. 15, 2012 /Yummy!! 
 
Wellington will be 
“CLOSED” For Thanksgiving   
    Nov.22-23, 2012 
 

                                
                                  Happy Birthday! 
    To the following students and staff members in November’ 2012…           

               
    Anna Callihan…11/9                  *Staff Members… 
    Aiden Mirabal…11/12               Yumiko Audette…11/4 
    Blake Shiflett…11/15                 Sonya Tomas…11/10 
    Ella Robinson…11/25                Curester May…11/14 
                                                        Shannon Walwrath…11/19 
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        Infant News 

 

               

      Hello fall…  

     We welcome this great cooler  weather.   

We are so happy to see that Chance will be slowly 

transitioning to the toddler room.  Have fun!   Elena and 

German are enjoying themselves with the push toys.  

Keely and Zach are starting to sit up on their own while 

Grant enjoys the jumper.  Mr. Nathan can clap his hands 

to music and Logan is so enjoying floor time.  Thank you 

all so much for sharing your children.  They are so much 

fun to watch.  Please any questions do not hesitate to 

ask.   Have a super great holiday. 

 Congratulations, Mrs. Lorena on being named Teacher 

of the Month.  Great Job!! 
 
Thank you, 
 Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

               

                      Development 2’s News 
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     Happy Thanksgiving to our Wellington 

families and friends and happy farewells to 

Nicholas, Anna, Alex and Zoe as they move up!   We 

will miss you.   We welcome  Zorianah.  We are so happy that you have joined us. It’s going to be a 
busy month learning about sharing and caring for 

others and we thank you for sharing your children 

with us. 

      Please keep a close eye on our parent info 

board for any upcoming events and important 

information.   Any questions or concerns please 

feel free to ask us.   Have a happy month! 

 
 
                             Thank you,   
           Ms. Bonnie, Mrs. Karen &  
                                    Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  
             

 

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

  
     Families are fun families are great come let’s celebrate!  
We would like to welcome our new friends Anna, Nicholas, Alex 
and Zoe.   We are going to have so much fun. This month’s 
theme is all about families.   We will be working on several fun 
projects and dictations that reflect just that.  
     Please check our parent info board for any upcoming events or 
projects we will be diving into this month. Have a great holiday 
and please always enjoy your family. 
                    

  
                                                         Thank you, 
                                         Ms. Brandi & Ms. Tiffany 

                                         

  

      

   Welcome to another new month! 
     Our holidays are approaching very quickly.  Please make sure to check our 
classroom parent info board for any upcoming classroom/school events. 
Also with cooler weather approaching please be sure your child’s cubby has an 
appropriate change of clothes and please label all belongings. 
     A big thank you to all who have signed up for our weekly cooking projects as 
well as our halloween party. We could not do this without you. We would like to say 
good luck to our recent children who have moved on to 3B and welcome to our new 
friends.  We are so happy to have you join us. Any questions please don’t hesitate to 
ask. 
     A Big thank you and good job to Ali Myers for her participation in St. Judes 
Trike-A-thon.   You did awesome raising $45.00 which is much appreciated. 
                                                          Ms. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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                  Developmental 3B’s News  

 

     Another month gone too quickly.  We would like to 
thank everyone for all the contributions to our Fall Festival and Halloween 
event. 
     We are now in November and we will be learning and discussing about 
families and giving thanks.  Parents we will be having our can food drive 
November 5-14, 2012, please feel free to donate non-perishable items.  
The class with the most items donated wins a pizza party. Woohoo!! 
     Parents remember to check files daily and to read our parents board for 
any upcoming events. We would like to wish everyone a very happy 
holiday.  Have a great month. 
     A Thank You goes out to Otto Schnellbach on his participation in our 
St. Jude Trike-A-Thon.  Good job and thanks for all your help in raising 
$75.00.  
                        Thank you, 
                    Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 
                        
                             

                          

 

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  

 

 

                        
 

 

 

                                         

 

 Hello 3-B parents!  We would like to welcome all our new 
parents and children that have joined us from 3A.  What a wonderful 
addition to our class, so from our heart to yours welcome. 
November will be all about families and we are planning lots of fun 
projects for your child to show off to all his/her wonderful families. 
     Parents please be sure to check for upcoming events on our parent 
information board and your child’s file folders for their fun projects. 
     Let’s your creativity shine, go wild and always have fun! 
A Super Big “Shout Out” and Great Big “Thank You” to Vincent 
Kilmer on his participation to St. Jude Trike-A-Thon  raising a 
Whopping $275.00. Wow!!! 
 
                                                Thank you,  
                                                        Ms. Russ  

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


